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Wiki Rubric
Wiki Element

3

2

1

Text Connections

Makes unexpected but
clear connections to
others’ texts to extend
the story in interesting
and surprising
directions.

Uses links that connect
to classmates’ wikis
in ways that forward
and develop that
story. Classmates’ wikis
become part of your
wiki story.

Makes basic
connections/links within
own text to create story
that has more than one
character that, in some
way, connect together.
Uses the phrase “It
wasn’t supposed to be
that far away.”

Links

Includes a variety of
important links that
are well planned and
creatively placed. Links
include Internet, own
wiki, and classmates’
wikis.

Includes a variety of
links, including links to
the Internet that are
appropriate sources for
the story.

Includes at least one link
to another page of their
own wiki following
the basic instructions
provided.

Images/Graphics

Includes images that are
an important part of
the wiki and add strong
detail. Use of images
contributes to the story
meaning in significant
ways. Images are linked
to other wikis.

Includes images/graphics
that are closely linked to
the story.

Includes images/graphics
from the Internet that
are not closely linked to
the story, or does not
include any images or
graphics.

Writing and Process

Wiki text shows
relationships with other
links and perspectives.
The text and links
flow and make sense
to the reader. Wiki is
completed but is also a
text that will constantly
change as a part of a
bigger system.

Wiki text uses student’s
voice and personal ideas
and demonstrates strong
relationships to other
links. Wiki has been
created through many
revisions and changes.

Wiki text uses student’s
voice and personal
ideas. Wiki has been
created in the time
allowed and is close to
a finished product.
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